TOWN OF ADDISON
WASHINGTON COUNTY

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
On Application for Conditional Use Permit

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public Hearing will be held at the Town Hall, located
at 127 First Street, Allenton, WI 53002 before the Plan Commission on February 1, 2024 at
7:00 PM to consider the issuance of a Conditional Use Permit for Tom & Patti Hetzel for the
following purpose:

Construction of a 24° x 40’ Accessory Structure (960 sq ft) Resulting in
Greater than 864 sq ft with a Height Exceeding 15 ft
Per Sec 9.08A(2) & 9.08A(3)

Upon the following described properties:
5166 William Tell Dr
Sec. 13-11-18
Tax Key: T1-0302-009

All interested persons objecting to or supporting this Conditional Use are requested to be present
at the hearing,

Dated: January 18, 2024

Jill Fieweger
Zoning Administrator

Publication: West Bend Daily News -January 18 & January 25, 2024

It is possible a quotum of members of other governmental bodies of the Town of Addison may be in attendance at this meeting to
gather information; no action will be taken by any governmental body at this meeting other than the governmental body
specifically referred to in this notice,

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING: I hereby certify that this notice has been posted at the Addison Town Hall, Allenton Post Office and
St. Lawrence Fire Department, Emailed to WTKM Radio, West Bend News, Milwaukee Journal/Sentinel and WIBD Radio this
18th day of January, 2024. A sign language interpreter can be requested within 48 hours of this notice.

)q{gwwegerlz ng Administrator

Town of Addison



